
 

 

 

 

25 June 2025 

 

Year 2 Trip – Thorndon Country Park – Tuesday 8 July 2025    

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

As part of our Science topics about animals, we have arranged a visit to Thorndon Country Park on Tuesday 8 

July 2025.  As part of this trip, the children will act as detectives and uncover clues of what lives where and why, 

as they explore their habitats. The day will include minibeast hunting, pond dipping, den building and lots more! 

Coach leaving school time 9.30 am 

Coach returning to school time  3.10 pm (approximate depending on traffic on the day) 

Lunch details Sensible sized lunch including drink in carrier bag labelled with your 

child’s name 

Free school meals If your child is entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch can be 

provided.  Please advise the office by Friday 4 July if you would 

like to order one. 

Uniform Your child will need to wear their school jumper but can wear 

outdoor clothes for the trip.  Children must wear trainers.  If the 

weather is hot, please apply suncream in the morning and provide 

a sun hat.  If the weather is wet, please bring a waterproof 

coat/wellies. 

Cost per pupil £19.00 

How to pay Pay via ParentPay – to be paid by Friday 4 July    

Consent details Please remember to tick the consent box on ParentPay 

 

Looking forward to an exciting day out! 

 

Mrs Pirie & Mrs Wickenden  

Year 2 Class Teachers  


